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Enrollment data of schools to be submitted by Nov 14 for 

timely printing of free text books: Reform Support Unit, 

E&LD 

Karachi, 07 Nov 2014: “All District Education Officers (DEOs) and Director Schools Education (DSEs) 

should submit data regarding enrollment of students from class 1-10 by November 14, 2014”, said Mr. 

Ghulam Nabi, Senior Program Manager, Reform Support Unit, Education and Literacy Department, 

Government of Sindh. 

Every year Government of Sindh provides approximate 4.2 million free text books to students of 

government schools of class 1-10.This incentive is one of the key initiative of Sindh government towards 

increasing enrollment, reducing education cost and resulting in increasing literacy rate .The printing of 

these books totally depends on the data of enrollment provided by the DEOs and DSEs. Therefore, the 

timely availability of data is highly important. The books are distributed at the start of every academic 

year. 

We welcome to all your queries. 
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